
Playworks    

June 2019         

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                         

This is a short update to let you know about our activities running up to the end of term.  

As always we are looking forward to our Summer trip, which this year is to Mabie Forest.   

The outing will be on the last day of term, Friday 28th June. Parents are asked to bring all children to 

nursery in the morning for 9.30 and we will return at 2.30 for children to be picked up. This means that all 

morning and afternoon children will be with us from 9.30-2.30 on that day. If this causes difficulty for 

anyone please let us know. Parents who are working that day are encouraged to come and speak to Lynda 

or Christine individually. Children who don’t normally attend on a Friday are also welcome and encouraged 

to come on the adventure with us.  

We will send more information about our forest trip home next week.  

This year we have decided that rather than organise a sponsored event, which doesn’t always raise the 

funds we need, we will simply charge £5 for each child to go some way toward covering the cost of the 

coach. As Playworks is a charity we need to ask for support from parents as Local Authority funding in no 

way supports such extra-curricular events. We know such activities support your child’s learning and their 

enjoyment of the season and nursery life.  

We can also offer a place on the trip to parents who would like to come with us for £5, on a first come first 

served basis. 

Graduation day for our leavers will be at 11.15 on Thursday 27th June. We invite families of the children 

moving on to school to come and celebrate with us that morning.  

Our last day of term is Friday 28th June. We will return to nursery on Wednesday 21st August 2019. 

Finally, can I please remind all parents that we play outdoors on all days so please make sure your child has 

suitable clothing for all weather. On sunny days children need sleeves in their tops, sun hats, and sun 

cream on and with them.  


